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A Word from Mrs Blake, Headteacher 

To all our lovely families, 

We are whizzing through term five – there are only a few weeks until our half term holiday! This week we had a 

special visit from Ofsted and the children enjoyed sharing their learning with our special visitors. We will share 

their letter with you when it has been completed and sent in a couple of weeks’ time. 

The children are starting a new mini-mission next week and the key focus areas are: 

Y1 – Peculiar Pets – Science – looking at animals, their features and what they need to survive 
Y3 – Jim and the Beanstalk – Science – looking at plants and what they need to grow and thrive 

Y4 – The 13th Labour – History – looking at Greek myths and customs such as the Olympics 
Y5/6 – Skellig – Design and Technology – making mechanical moving picture of the character ‘Skellig’ 

 
If you get the chance, please support your children by helping them to do some internet research about each of 

their topics or visiting the library to look at books about their learning areas. We are more than happy for 

children to borrow books from our school library to share with you at home also. 

Stay safe and enjoy the weekend, 

Best Wishes 

Mrs Blake 

 

Behaviour Raffle 

The winner of this week’s behaviour raffle is Sonny and the winner for last week is Aelaf, both from Turtles 
Class. 

 
Well done Sonny and Aelaf! 

 
 

Word of the Week 

We are focusing on widening our vocabulary this term. On each newsletter will be a ‘word of the week’. See if 

you can try and use it as many times as you can over the course of the week. This week’s word is… 

 

to move with a sinuous or wavelike motion; display a smooth rising-and-falling or side-to-
side alternation of movement. 
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Bring a Bear to School Day – Thursday 20th May 

 

To support our local charity, Jeremiah’s Journey, we are having a Bring a Bear to School Day on Thursday 20th 

May.  Your child can bring their favourite bear to school with them for a small donation. 

 

 

Special Constables Wanted! 
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Learning Heroes 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Here are our learning heroes for this week. Keep up the hard work everyone! 

Writers of the Week 

Starfish – John 

Turtles – Everyone in Turtles Class 

Stingrays – Bailey 

Eels -  Keegan 

 

Readers of the Week 

Starfish – Preslie-Jade 

Turtles – Milo and Mila-Rae 

Stingrays - Piotr 

Eels – Lexi-Leigh 

Mathematician of the Week 

Starfish – Christine 

Turtles - Tayler 

Stingrays – Riley 

Eels – Harrison 

 

Nursery Star of the Week 

 AM – Patrick for always being eager to join in 

PM – Kenley for always following the Golden Rules and encouraging people to play 

mailto:high.st.primary.school@plymouth.gov.uk
http://www.highstreet.plymouth.sch.uk/website


Contact details: high.st.primary.school@plymouth.gov.uk 01752 225649 http://www.highstreet.plymouth.sch.uk/website  

 

  

       

 

 

Dates for your diary…….up and coming events 

Date EYFS/KS1 
KS2 

Thursday 20th May Bring a Bear to School Day 

Thursday 27th May Last day of term five 

Monday 7th June First day of term six 
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